
 
 

Hello, I hope this finds you all safe and well. 
 

After the year we’ve had, spreading hope has never felt more 
important. That’s why we’d love it if you would consider holding a 

Christingle service to shine the light on the most vulnerable children and 
young people across the country.   Christingle will be different this year 
but what better way to bring children together and embrace hope than 

with a Christingle service? 
 
 

 
 
 

This year, we’ve created lots of new resources to help you hold a safe 
and memorable celebration, however you and your school feel 

comfortable. Whether you set up a socially distanced event in your 

assembly hall, or light up computer screens with an online service – or 
do a bit of both, our FREE resources will help you every step of the 

way, and include helpful items just for schools like yours.   
 

We have resources for bringing the whole school or bubble class 
together in collective worship, including prayers, reflections and 

a presentation, as well as separate lesson plans with lots of fun and 
varied ideas for the classroom. It supports children’s learning about 
Christianity and Christingle celebrations, as well as the work of The 

Children’s Society.  We also have videos, posters, balloons, candles, 
Christingle bags and so much more…..                  

 

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/


Please take a look at the huge range of resources available for free. 
 

ORDER RESOURCES  

 

  

At The Children’s Society we feel it is important for Christingle to not be 
forgotten this year, and in a time of darkness for so many families, 

please take this great opportunity  
to share the light of Christ in new ways.   

 
Christingle services usually take place between Advent and Candlemas 

so why not consider holding your Christingle celebration in January, 
lighting up the dark days?   

 
If you aren’t able to fundraise at this time, then please consider us later 

on in the year, or even next year.   
Your support will make a huge difference to the children and young 

people in our care, and they need us now more than ever.   
 

We know fundraising is difficult during these challenging times, but we 
have ways in which you can donate to us safely, by registering your 

event using the link below, you will be sent more details. 
   

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/what-you-can-do/fundraising-and-
events/christingle/plan-your-event 

 
I’m also here to help, so if you have any questions about Christingle, 

then please get in touch  
 

Thank you! 

 
  

 
Gill Dean (Relationship Manager) 
gill.dean@childrenssociety.org.uk Tel: 07702 903406 
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